Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD

From: Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD

Sent: Tuesday, April 30, 2019 1:54 PM

To: ‘David J. Adkins'

Cc: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD; Michael Barrett

Subject: Closure Approval - Lime Rock Resources - Atoka San Andreas Unit 149 - (2RP-5345) 10-8-2018
Attachments: Closure Approval - Lime Rock - ASAU #149 Trunk Line - (2RP-5345) 4-30-19.pdf

David,

We have received your closure report and final C-141 for 2RP-5345 Atoka San Andreas Unit 149, thank you. This closure
is approved.

Please let me know if you have any further questions.

Regards,

Robert J Hamlet

State of New Mexico

Energy, Minerals, and Natural Resources
Oil Conservation Division

811 S. First St., Artesia NM 88210

(575) 840-5963
Robert.Hamlet@state.nm.us

OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately investigate and
remediate contamination that may pose a threat to groundwater, surface water, human health or the environment. In
addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, or
local laws and/or regulations.

From: David J. Adkins <dadkins@talonlpe.com>

Sent: Thursday, April 18, 2019 1:00 PM

To: Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD <Robert.Hamlet@state.nm.us>

Cc: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>; Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD <Victoria.Venegas@state.nm.us>;
Michael Barrett <mbarrett@limerockresources.com>

Subject: [EXT] RE: Please return Final C-141 when filled out, Lime Rock Resources, Atoka San Andreas Unit 149

Mr. Hamlet,

Per your request, attached please the Final C-141 for the above referenced project with all the signature pages filled
out. Thank you.

Respectfully submitted,



David J. Adkins
District Manager Artesia
Office: 575.746.8768
Direct: 575.616.4022

Cell: 575.441.4835

Fax: 575.746.8905
Emergency: 866.742.0742
Web: www.talonlpe.com

||.I

From: Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD <Robert.Hamlet@state.nm.us>

Sent: Tuesday, April 09, 2019 10:35 AM

To: David J. Adkins <dadkins@talonlpe.com>

Cc: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>; Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD <Victoria.Venegas@state.nm.us>
Subject: Please return Final C-141 when filled out, Lime Rock Resources, Atoka San Andreas Unit 149

CAUTION EXTERNAL EMAIL
Do not open attachments or click links from an unknown or suspicious origin.

David,
Please fill out (date and sign) Pages 4 and 5 of the Final C-141 for the Closure Request and return when accomplished.

Thank you,

Robert J Hamlet

State of New Mexico

Energy, Minerals, and Natural Resources
Oil Conservation Division

811 S. First St., Artesia NM 88210

(575) 840-5963
Robert.Hamlet@state.nm.us

From: David J. Adkins <dadkins@talonlpe.com>

Sent: Friday, March 8, 2019 2:11 PM

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>

Cc: Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD <Robert.Hamlet@state.nm.us>; Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD
<Victoria.Venegas@state.nm.us>; Brandon Sinclair <bsinclair@talonlpe.com>; Michael Barrett
<mbarrett@limerockresources.com>

Subject: [EXT] closure report, Lime Rock Resources, Atoka San Andreas Unit 149

Mr. Bratcher,



Attached please find our closure report for the Lime Rock ASAU 149. Please let us know if you have any
guestions. Thank you.

Respectfully submitted,

David J. Adkins
District Manager Artesia
Office: 575.746.8768
Direct: 575.616.4022

Cell: 575.441.4835

Fax: 575.746.8905
Emergency: 866.742.0742

Web: www.talonlpe.com




